
STAFF REPORT 
 
 
TO: Chair & Members, Golden Bay Community Board   

 
FROM: Executive Assistant, V M Gribble 

 
DATE: 27 October 2010 

 
SUBJECT: Call for Nominations for the Elections of the New 
 Zealand Community Boards’ Executive Committee 
 RMCB10-11-02 
 

 
PURPOSE 

 
To consider nominations for the elections of the New Zealand Community Boards’ 
Executive Committee 
 
 
BACKGROUND 

 
Nominations for representatives and deputies on the New Zealand Community 
Boards’ Executive Committee are due after the October 2010 local authority 
triennial elections, as new appointments are due to take effect by the end of 
February 2011. 
 
 
DISCUSSION 

 
The attached memorandum sets out information for nominees and procedures that 
will be followed and job descriptions for the Executive Committee Zone 
Representative and Executive Committee Deputy Zone Representative. 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
That the Golden Bay Community Board consider putting forward names for 
the two positions on the New Zealand Community Boards’ Executive 
Committee. 
 
 
 
 
 
Valerie Gribble 
Executive Assistant 
 
 


